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Hey! Happy March. This is my board report for March. It has been a very busy month for all
departments at Transportation, 30 work orders for just buses, and 27 for other district vehicles. We
have gone threw a lot of tires for all vehicles. The maintenance 2008 white trash truck is in need to be
replaced, were having to go to a junk yard to find parts. I'm glad that basketball season is over. | got
back some more route drivers, the last 3 weekends | have been having 9 drivers covering 20 routes. Next
year toward the end of February to first part of March if college visits can schedule around these two
weeks because of team bus shortage just a thought.

So, for the office staff is catching up on all the billing, we have our secretary back at 4 hours a day.
As for the trip personal we had 38 trips in all sports trips, field trips, and college visits.

So, for the disciplinary department. Wow what a turnaround, for disciplinary in the lower grades, KW-
Vina, went from26 referrals to 3, Browning Elementary went from 6 referrals to 2 NAPI STAYED AT 6
referrals and Browning Middle School 1 referral and Browning High School 0. Way to go students!!! We
have brought our robotic bus called Buster the bus to KW-Vina, and Napi Elementary, on March 15t we
will be at BES with the robotic bus. So going around to the schools with the robotic bus, and giving a
good behavior treat on every Friday has made a positive change in behaviors on the buses.

This is my March report thanks for reading God Bless you all.



